
 

 

Hanson Street Extension, Phase II 
from Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard to Ortiz Avenue 

 

Construction Update Bulletin September 27, 2019 
REVISED DATE FOR TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE  

 
TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, BEGINNING AT 
9:30 AM AFFECTING VERONICA S. SHOEMAKER BOULEVARD AND HANSON STREET.  
Motorists may want to seek alternate routes during the traffic pattern change timeframe.  Traffic pattern 
changes are listed below:       
 

• Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard from Canal Street to Teeside Lane/Auger Drive – All lanes 

will open to traffic.   

 

• Hanson Street between Ironbridge Boulevard and Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard will 

open to traffic and the detours will be removed.   

 

• Hanson Street and Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard Intersection roundabout partial 

opening of two lanes north and two lanes south on Veronica S. Shoemaker Boulevard; and 

Hanson Street west.    

 

• Hanson Street east of Veronica S. Shoemaker remains closed to through traffic.  Local traffic 

will be accommodated.   

 
Closures will remain in place during daytime and nighttime/overnight hours. This schedule may change 

due to underground conditions and inclement weather. Motorists, bicyclists and pedestrians should 

use caution.   
 

For assistance with driving through a roundabout, please visit the project website at 
www.fortmyersutilities.com/projects/hanson-street-extension to view the “Modern Roundabout Video”. 
 
For additional information, please contact the City’s public information consultant for the project: 

Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc.  
239-337-1071, THayden@cella.cc 
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